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Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

Dear Professor Baker, 

Six years ago I was a local BBC Health reporter talking to the relatives of people who died at the Gosport Hospital about the 
use of diamorphine, and I reported on the CHI conclusions. 

You may know the coroner now intends to conduct inquests into some of those deaths. 

I’ve always been curious to know what your conclusions were, and why they were not made public. 

Could you tell me? Or suggest who I might ask? 

Many thanks 

Peter Henley 
Politics Editor, BBC South 
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